Gilgandra Public School

Safe, Respectful, Learners
Principal
Michael Darcy
Phone: 02 68472 043 Email: gilgandra-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Monday 3™ March 2025
Dear Parents/Carers,

The Kindergarten Caterpillars, along with their teacher Mrs. Naden and SLSO Zoe, will be
attending their first excursion to Dubbo Regional Theatre on Wednesday, March 19th, 2025.
They will be watching the performance of ‘The Very Hungry Caterpillar'.

Excursion Details:

&8 Departure: 9:30 AM from Gilgandra Public School
& Lunch: Victoria Park

Show Time: 12:00 PM at Dubbo Regional Theatre
& Recess: Victoria Park after the show

& Return: 3:00 PM, in time for the end-of-day bell

Cost: $25 per student

What to Bring:

v Packed lunch and recess in their School Bag
v Water bottle

v School uniform (to be worn on the day)

Please either complete payment and permission via the online Parent Portal OR return the
completed permission slip along with payment by Friday, March 14th, 2025.

If you have any questions, please contact the school office.

TNaden

Mrs. Terri-Lee Naden
Classroom Teacher

Permission Slip — Kindergarten Excursion (Only Return if you haven’t given Online Permission)

| give permission for my child, , of Kindergarten Caterpillars, to
attend the excursion to Dubbo Regional Theatre on Wednesday, March 19th, 2025.

| understand that my child will be traveling by bus and will need to bring a packed lunch, recess,
and a water bottle.
Medical Conditions (if any):

Parent/Carer Name: Parent/Carer Signature:

Date:




